

15 July 2020

Dear parent/carer

This letter is accompanied by a number of documents, including your child's individual end of year report. Due to the unusual circumstances this year, reports differ slightly from the usual format. We have provided information on the progress that your child has made across the range of subjects they have studied in class this year, as well as their effort and behaviour in school. We hope you find this information useful. It should help you to understand what your child was achieving before school closed in March.

Should you wish to share any comments on your child's report with us, please do so by emailing admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org. If you want a printed copy of the report, please make this request once we return to school in September.

If you wish to discuss any part of your child's report with their class teacher, you may request a telephone call via your year group email and your child's class teacher will give you a call.

Also attached to this email is an introduction to your child's new class teacher. Transition to their new class will be different this year but please rest assured that we are very keen to support your child as much as possible and hopefully make them feel happy and excited about their new class. Your child's new teacher has included a video introducing themselves and a transition task has been set on Purple Mash.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your continued understanding during these challenging times. Our staff continue to work incredibly hard to support our children and our families. We are carefully planning for our intended reopening to all children in September, in line with government guidance, and will be in touch with more specific details of how this is likely to look in the near future.

Thank you

Mr Grant-Roberts
Acting Principal

O Grant-Robets